
Statement on behalf of the European Union 

By 

Eglantine Cujo 
Legal Adviser 

Delegation of the European Union to the 



3. As already indicated in our previous statements, the European Union makes regular use 



7. The European Union is also pleased to see that in his third report of the Special 
Rapporteur has begun his initial analysis of the relationship of provisional application to other 
provisions of the Vienna Convention on the Law of Treaties and envisages expanding and 
deepening the consideration of that aspect in his future work. The Union has already highlighted 
in its previous interventions the practical relevance of such analysis and efforts of the Special 
Rapporteur and the ILC to that effect should be encouraged. 

8. Based on its own rich experience with provisional application of treaties, the EU looks 
forward to continue the dialogue with the ILC, especially as its work on the guidelines advances 
further. 

Thank you for your attention. 


